
Exciting News for Craft Lovers! 

Dear DIY Enthusiast, 

We are thrilled to announce the launch of our brand new monthly newsletter, "Crafted 

Creations!" 

Our newsletter is designed specifically for DIY and crafting enthusiasts like you, packed with: 

• Unique project ideas 

• Exclusive tutorials 

• Crafting tips and tricks 

• Inspiration from fellow crafters 

• Upcoming events and workshops 

To celebrate our launch, we're offering a 15% discount on your next purchase of crafting 

supplies! Use code CRAFT15 at checkout. 

Don't miss out! Subscribe now to receive your first issue, and be part of our vibrant crafting 

community. 

Happy Crafting! 

Best Regards, 

The Crafted Creations Team 

Follow us on our social media channels: 

Facebook | Instagram | Pinterest 


